
Ruby, Jim 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Jim, 

John Robitaille Uohn@pawyo.org] 
Monday, September 28, 2009 2:48 PM 
Ruby, Jim 
Request for Extenstion 

PAW is in the process of formulating a formal letter asking for a request for comment extension until such time as the 
Council schedules further action or until such time as the Council acts on DEQ's request to withdraw the rule making. 
However, the purpose of this email is to ask that you check with the Council prior to the September 30 deadline. 
Please inform me if you require the formal notice prior to calling a meeting with the Council. 
Thanks 
John 

John Robitaille 
Vice President 
Petroleum Association of Wyoming 
951 Werner Ct, Suite 100 
Casper, WY 82601 
Phone: 307-234-5333 
Fax: 307-266-2189 

This communication is the property of the Petroleum Association of Wyoming and may contain confidential or privileged 
information. Unauthorized use of this communication and its contents is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. You 
should not disseminate, distribute or copy th is e-mail without express authorization from the Petroleum Association of 
Wyoming. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in 
the reliance on the contents of th is information is strictly prohibited . 
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